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Construction Update: Bearspaw South Feeder Main Repair
November 6, 2024

The City of Calgary is nearing completion of the third phase of the repairs to the Bearspaw South
Feeder Main.

With the repairs in the final stages, it is anticipated that the vehicle and multi-use pathway detours at
site one, located along Parkdale Blvd N.W. between 26 St and 27 St N.W., will re-open on Sunday,
November 10. Please note that there will be intermittent eastbound and westbound lefthand lane
closures from November 12 — November 17 to reinstate the median on the roadway.

It is anticipated that the detour at site two, located on the Memorial Dr. westbound off-ramp that
connects to Crowchild Tr. northbound will re-open on Friday, November 8. Please continue to drive
with caution as materials will remain on site while crews work to reinstate the off-ramp, the median and
sound wall that that had been removed to complete the repairs.

Repair site three, located at Brownsea Dr N.W. at the bottom of the Bev Longstaff Pedestrian Bridge
ramp is progressing well.

Returning the Pipe to Service

The plans to return this small section of the pipe to service are currently being finalized and the minor
impacts that residents and businesses in the area can expect during this process will be communicated
in the coming days.

Project Information or Questions
Project updates about the final stages of work can be found by scanning the QR code below or at
Calgary.ca/feedermain.

Thank you for your support and patience as we complete these important repairs to the
Bearspaw South Feeder Main.


https://www.calgary.ca/emergencies/feeder-main-repair/construction-and-repair.html

